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Shaun Mulholland
Town Administrator
Town of Allenstown
16 School Street
Allenstown, NH 03275

Dear Mr. Mulholland:

On behalf of the Northern Pass Transmission Project, I want to make you aware of upcoming
efforts by the Project to meet with the landowners along the proposed Noithern Pass route in the

Allenstown community.

In the month of April, Northern Pass will be meeting with individual landowners along the entire
4,0 miles of rights-of-way (ROW) in Allenstown. Project QOutreach Specialists will be contacting
each landowner to schedule one-on-one meetings, at a time of the landowners” choosing, The
purpose of these meetings is to address any questions or concerns the landowner may have
regarding the Project as it specifically relates to their property (e.g., structure locations), and for
our team to also provide a general update on the Project.

If you have any questions regarding the individual landowner meetings, please feel free to contact
me at the email address or phone number listed below. For your reference, I have provided a copy
of the letter we have sent to individual landowners in Allenstown.

Sincerely,
2

Jerry P. Fortier

Project Director

Northern Pass Project
780 N, Commercial Street
Manchester, NH 03101
info{@northernpass.us
1-800-286-7305

Enclosure
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THE NORTHERN PASS

April 2, 2014

First & Last Name
Address
Allenstown, NH 03275

Dear Mr. & Mrs, Name:

As a landowner who lives adjacent to an existing transmission line right-of-way where
Northern Pass is proposing to locate a new line, we understand that you may have
specific questions or concerns about the project. We would very much appreciate the
opportunity to meet with you, at your convenience, to answer any questions you may
have, to hear your concerns, and to give you an update on the project.

A member of our team will be contacting you soon to schedule a one-on-one meeting at
a time of your choosing. Please feel free to let our representative know of any specific
questions or concerns you may have so that we can be better prepared to respond to

them at the meeting.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Jerry P. Fortier

Project Director
Northern Pass Project
780 N. Commercial Street
Manchester, NH 03101
info@northernpass.us
1-800-286-7305

Mortharn Pass Transmission LS PO Box 330 780 North Commercial Street Manchester, NH 03705-0330 1-800-786- 7305




